
 
November 6, 2017 
 
 
Elizaveta Malashenko 
Director, Safety and Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102  
 
Dear Ms. Malashenko: 

PG&E remains committed to being open, transparent and fully cooperative throughout this 
process.  As a reflection of our continued commitment, PG&E supports Commission staff 
publicly posting the 20 Day Reports related to the October 2017 Northern California Wildfires 
under these circumstances.   

The Commission’s Legal Division has stated that, for a limited period of time, specific street 
addresses and circuit and pole identifying numbers will be redacted from the Electric Incident 
Reports that are publicly posted (Mr. Harris’ Letter dated October 27, 2017).  As stated in Mr. 
Harris’ Letter, “this limited period will end when CAL FIRE, and the Commission’s Safety and 
Enforcement Division, informs the Legal Division Public Records Office that the portions of 
investigations that involve the collection of evidence and the initial review of the reported 
incident locations have been completed, and that there is no longer a serious risk that the integrity 
of the evidence and data collection process would be seriously compromised by the disclosure of 
street addresses, and circuit and pole identifying information.”  PG&E requests that the same 
approach be taken for any 20 Day Reports relating to the October 2017 Northern California 
Wildfires that are publicly posted. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Meredith E. Allen  
Senior Director - Regulatory Relations  
 
cc:  Lee Palmer, Deputy Director, SED 
       Nicholas Sher, Staff Attorney 

 

 
 
 
Meredith E. Allen 
Senior Director 
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Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale St., Mail Code B23A 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA  94177 
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